
John Taolo Gaetsewe District Municipality in Partnership with Anglo American 

mine (Kumba) for Big Screen Installation 

 

The Community of John Taolo Gaetsewe district always enjoys the urge support from Anglo American 

mine. It happen again after South Africa was the host for 2010 World cup for the very first time and all 

the relevant departments were requested to contribute towards the popularisation of the programme 

and to makes many people to can have that interest. The Provincial Tourism Department purchased 

Big Screen for all five Districts in the Northern Cape, the LED Department at John Taolo Gaetsewe 

District Municipality was given the responsibility to develop programmes and identify public viewing 

area together with Sports Arts and Culture and many other stakeholders and it was a great success. 

The main screen was mounted at Mothibistad close ground during the tournament and many people 

watched the games. After all games the big Screen was donated to the District municipality and 

stored in the office, because there were no funds to install the screen. Last year October 2012 LED 

department sent the letter to all mining houses hosted in the district for funding to can install the 

screen. All mines rejected except Anglo-American that approves the request with the quotation 

amount to R387 000. 00 in January 2013. Good Partners for real development at all-time Anglo 

American. 


